
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Venus Flytrap Class  

Spring 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

Welcome 
 

Happy New Year! I am looking forward to teaching in Venus Flytrap 
class an getting to know you and your children this term. My main focus 

over the next few weeks will be to really get to know and understand 
your children, as well as them getting to know me. We will be enjoying 
lots of ‘getting to know each other’ activities, games and fun. It would 

be really helpful if you could add a couple of photos to tapestry for us to 
share in class of pets, family members or special memories to support 

our learning and communication skills. 

  

  

 Add  

This term our book is… 

 

 

Key Class information 

Tuesday – Cooking  

Wednesday – Performing Arts and PE 

 PE has changed to Wednesday – please send your 

child in with a spare t-shirt, shorts/joggers and 

trainers to change in to. 

Please send your child in with appropriate clothing for 

the colder weather that we are experiencing. 

  

  

  

Curriculum 
 

This half term our theme is ‘Feel the Force’, where 
we will be exploring forces and the weather.  Our 
book is a Non Fiction book called World Weather. 

 
In our cognition and learning sessions we have a 
variety of science experiments to enjoy this term 
which we will also be linking into music and art 

session. We will be creating weather instruments 
and music as well as exploring the weather 

through colours. 
 

In our Personal and Independence lessons we will 
be discussing and learning about Keeping Safe 

Online. If there is anything specific you would like 
us to cover regarding keeping safe online at home 

please let me know through tapestry.    
 

This term we will be continuing with our phonics -
Read, Write Inc. We will begin to develop our 

reading skills into reading sessions and activities 
as well as small group reading. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

Venus Flytrap Class Staff 

 

Amy Jade Harriet Holly 
 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

11/01/2023 Panathlon – Daffodil Class 
19/01/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
02/02/2023 Sensory OT Coffee Morning with Jo Judge 
10/02/2023 End of Term 
20/02/2023 Start of Term 
 
Please send £1.50 a week or £7.50 for the term in a named 
envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food lessons. 
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